

April 7, 2017

Dr. Sabrina Boykins-Everett Superintendent Thomasville City Schools 404 North Broad Street Floor 3 Thomasville, Georgia 31792

Dear Dr. Boykins-Everett:

It is a pleasure to congratulate you on your success with Footstep2Brilliance, Inc.'s "superintendent's challenge" for the early learner students in your community to read 1,000,000 words by the last day of school. I appreciate all efforts to encourage greater literacy, and I cannot think of anything more important than inspiring children to read. Completing this challenge is a great example of what hard work and dedication can accomplish.

Johnny Isakson

Thank you for your example. I send my best wishes for a wonderful end to the 2016-2017 school year.

With warmest personal regards,

JI/sav